
This half term our topic is ‘Space’ based on the book ‘Man on the Moon’ by Simon Bartram. 

 

We will be retelling the story, writing our own versions and learning about famous astronauts. 

 

We will be using the computer to create pictures of space and to create digital storyboards. 

 

In maths we will be learning about ways of presenting information, such as tally charts and pictograms 

and how to interpret this information. We will also be learning about 2d and 3d shapes and their      

properties. Alongside this we will continue to practise our basic skills and times tables. 

23.01.19 National Handwriting Day 

11.02.19 Planetarium workshop in school 

15.02.19 Break up 
Dates to Remember 

Class 1 will have P.E. every  

Wednesday and Thursday afternoon. 

     Please ensure children have suitable sports wear and earrings are removed             

or covered over. 

P.E. 

 

 

 

All children have a reading book and reading record. Reading books can be changed when the children 

are finished. It is important that they read every day.  

Parents are asked to sign the reading record to say their children have read. Every time the reading 

record is signed the children can move their rocket up the space reward chart. After reading 20 times 

children will  receive a treat. 

Reading 

Marvellous Me 
Our Marvellous Me app has launched at the beginning of January!  

Please download the Marvellous Me app and use your unique reference code (that was sent out in a letter 

before Christmas) to register and  

receive updates about your child. 

If you are unsure about what your unique reference code is then please ask. 

 


